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23rd June 2024 

      

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Year 1 Harlow Carr Visit 

 

We have arranged a visit to Harlow Carr on Tuesday 9th July 2024. This will be a full day visit with a focus 

on Science and will include a plant based workshop led by the Harlow Carr education team. The children 

will be walking to and from Harlow Carr and will be outside all day. In the event of heavy rain the visit will 

be postponed. However, if the forecast is for light rain/showers we still plan for the visit to go ahead. 

 

Your child will be provided with a packed lunch, (unless your child normally brings a packed lunch from 

home). They will also need a  drink and morning snack in a small backpack. No spending money is required 

for this trip. The children should wear school uniform and sensible shoes. 

 

There is no cost for this event, however Harlow Carr do suggest a voluntary donation of £3 per child. If 

you are able to contribute, please send your child with your donation, in cash, in an envelope on the day. 

 

 

Thank you 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Bridge and Miss Rogers 

Year 1 Teachers  
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